
Debbie Cohn Interviewed for Alumni Gift 
Planning Newsletter
Debbie Cohn was interviewed for a newsletter produced by the Office of Gift Planning at 
Bryn Mawr College about her role as an estate planning attorney, “Q&A: Deborah A. 
Cohn ’74” (January 2016).

The interview addressed the most satisfying aspects of being an estate planning attorney, Debbie’s client 
approach, and charitable giving. “I draw personal value and meaning from helping individuals understand 
their unique combination of values, priorities and passions and then counseling them on how they can use 
their wealth to address their concerns and express who they are.”

Debbie is a member of the firm’s Estate Planning, Estate & Trust Administration and Tax practice groups.

For the rest of the Q&A, visit the Gift Planning section of the Bryn Mawr website.
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